
It was great to see so many of you at our ‘Books and Biscuits’ event on the 22nd November. 

Thank you for coming along and we hope that the session was useful for you all. If you have 

any questions about reading with your child then please do speak to us. It has been another 

busy week in Year One, we have continued our writing linked to ‘Lost and 

Found’, and are especially 

proud of our fact files about 

penguins. In maths we are 

learning about addition 

problems and next week we will be looking at 

subtraction. In Science we are learning about 

our senses.  

 

 

 

We are making good progress with learning our songs 

for the very special nativity play on the 8th December.  

 

Show and Share – 29th November, from 3.15pm. Come along and see what your child has 

been working on this term. There will be an opportunity to look through books and discuss 

with your child’s teacher during the event. 

 

PE and Forest School – PE is on Monday and Wednesday next week. Children need to wear 

forest school clothes in as normal for our morning Forest School and uniforms in a bag with 

shoes for the afternoon.  

 

Parents reading to the class – if you would like to do this then please speak to an adult 

during pick up. We would love you to come and read to your child’s class. 

 

Mrs Morrell, Kingfisher Class Teacher 
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